June 3, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools family,

We have exciting news!! The USDA has announced that they are extending the waiver for free
meals to all students 18 & younger, and 26 and under with special needs. This is to all school
meal programs and childcare institutions across the country to continue serving healthy meals
for the 2021-2022 school year.

During the summer, starting June 7th, five (5) free breakfasts and five (5) free lunches will
be available for pick up at Caledonia High School - SOUTH Campus every Monday from
8:00 A.M. — 10:00 A.M. and will continue through August 12th.

*Holidays/Exceptions:
There will be no curbside meals the week of July 4th.

In the extended learning program students will receive a free bagged breakfast and lunch daily
(Monday thru Thursday). We hope this news helps all Caledonia families.

CCS Administration
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